

As a registered childminder I work from my own home and I have a duty of care to all of the children that are in my care.

I will not tolerate any form of physical or verbal abuse from an adult in my home and people need to respect that this is my family home as well as my place of business.

You are welcome at all times to talk to me if you have any problems with the service that I provide I will log your complaint and investigate if and If required you can make a formal complaint to Ofsted (See Complaints Procedure) or if registered with a childminding agency then you will need to contact them.
In the event that I am shouted at, sworn at or physically attacked in my home I reserve the right to terminate the childminding contract with immediate effect.

 I will not be liable for any loss of earnings and you will still have to pay the 4-week notice period, and any deposit held will be forfeited.

Amanda Ormerod   29th December 2022

